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An article written by Nate LaTourette, and co-authored by Sanborn Head’s Harrison Roakes, and UV
Solutions Editor-in-Chief James Malley, Jr. is featured in the International Ultraviolet Association’s
publication UV Solutions, 2020 Quarter 1 issue.

The authors discuss the need for additional research from widespread environmental detection of PFAS, in “PFAS: Does UV Technology Have a
Role?” as seen on page 30.  The complete article can be viewed by following the link to this online publication.
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